
July 25, 1967 

Miss Katherine Powers 
Secretary to Milton Brown 
NBC News 
30 Rockefeller Plaza 
New York, New York 10020 

Dear Miss Brown: 

Thank you for your letter of July 21 advising that you do 
not have a transcript of Mr. Jim Garrison's response to the 
NBC News program of June 19. 

In my letter, I requested also a transcript of the NBC News 
program of June 19 to which Mr. Garrison was responding. I 
would very much appreciate receiving a copy of it. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Lillian Weisberg 
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July 21, 1967 

Mrs. Lillian Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mrs. Weisberg: 

This is in answer to your letter of July 16 
requesting a transcript of Mr. Jim Garrison's reply 
to the NBC News program of June 19. 

We do not have transcripts of Mr. Garrison's 
response. I would suggest that you write directly 
to Mr. Garrison's office in New Orleans for the text 
of his presentation. 

Thank you for your interest in NBC News. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Powers 
Secretary to Milton Brown 


